
The Sobell Bridge Club Northwood 

 

Introduction of Voucher Payments 

• The Club is introducing a voucher system for playing sessions 

on Monday, Tuesday, and Thursday evenings. 

• Cash payments will still be accepted at these sessions but the 

vouchers provide an alternative for members who don’t want 

to fiddle around with cash transactions. 

• The vouchers are £4 each and will be sold in blocks of five, 

(£20), and can be purchased from Lynne Mathys at any of 

these sessions from June 3rd. 

• One voucher should be placed in the monies envelopes on the 

tables before the start of play. 

• These cannot be used for Sims Sessions. 

• Sunday sessions and Croxley sessions remain as cash only. 

• We hope that this will make payments easier for playing  

members and those members involved in counting and    

banking the session monies. 

• There is no obligation for members to take up the voucher  

system. 


